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Dear Parents, 

As part of the Year 6 Young Enterprise project this year, our children have been designing a product or an 

experience linked to the theme of ‘Reduce, Re-use and Recycle’.  The Young Enterprise project is an exciting 

part of the Year 6 creative curriculum in which children develop a variety of entrepreneurial skills.  During the 

project, pupils have been learning the life-long, transferrable skills of teamwork, decision making, leadership 

and management, product development, an understanding of business and finance, and techniques in 

marketing and advertising.  Each Enterprise team will set up their own stall on the school field in order to sell 

their products or experiences to children across the school.  This event will take place outside on the school 

field and will be a fun experience for all children.  All money raised from the project will go towards funding a 

special Leavers’ Day which celebrates our Year 6 pupils’ journey at The Discovery School. 

Our Year 6 pupils will be selling their products to children on the following days: 

Friday 12th July – EYFS & KS1 pupils 

1.15pm – 1.45pm: EYFS 

1.45pm – 2.15pm: Year 1 

2.15pm – 2.45pm: Year 2 

Wednesday 17th July – KS2 pupils 

9.15am – 9.45am: Year 3 

9.45am - 10.15am: Year 4 

10:15am – 10:45am: Year 5 

If you would like your child to contribute towards helping the Year 6 pupils achieve their much-deserved 

celebration day, please send some pocket money into school with your child to spend on the day.  The 

suggested amount is up to £5.00 (preferably in 20p, 50p or £1 denominations).  If your child does bring in 

money to spend on their allocated sales day, please ensure that it is in a clearly labelled envelope, wallet or 

purse.  Money sent in with younger children will be collected on the day by the class teacher. 

Year 6 would like to thank you in advance for your support and for making the dream of their well-earned 

Leavers’ Day a reality! 

Many thanks, 

From the Year 6 Pupils and Teaching Team 


